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August 20, 2019  

Mr. Kevin Olinger  

Transit Bureau Chief 

NMDOT, Transit and Rail Division 

P.O. Box 1149 

Santa Fe, NM   87504-1149 

 

Re: Municpal Letter of Support – Grant Application Section 5311 

 

Dear Mr. Olinger, 

 

Since the County assumed ownership of the local transit system in October 2007, we have 

been operating a successful system with tremendous growth in ridership and efficiency.  

The County recognizes the value of Atomic City. Transit to the community and will 

continue to support this service in the future, as long as funding is available. 

For Federal Fiscal Year 2021, the County is committed to match the federal transit funds 

received by the New Mexico Department of Transportation as follows: 

   Federal Share  Local Share  Total  

Administration  $   156,452  $     39,113  $  195,565 

Operating   $1,513,328  $1,513,328  $3,026,656 

Capital   $   813,120  $    203,280  $1,016,400  

Total   $2,482,900  $1,755,721  $4,238,621 

 

Thank you for your continued support and assistance, which is a contributing factor to the 

overall success of Atomic City Transit.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Harry Burges  

County Manager 

 

Enclosure: FFY 2021 FTA Section 5311 Rural Transit Grant Application  

 

cc: Jon Bulthuis, Acting Public Works Director  
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